- WANE

CBS AFFILIATE

FORT WAYNE, INDIANA

March 7,1950

S «R.MORSS
Masse

Dear Sir:

We want to thank you for your interest in writing to
us on the reception of our signal in your area, This is the
first occasion since our initial broadcast on March 1, 1948, that
we have had any DX listeners from Massachusetts., lie are always
glad to hear from any of the National Radio Club Memebers,

This is to verify the correctdata as given in your log.
This period of operation was scheduled to test our equipment and .
~ keep in the running, We just redesigned our modulator in order
to cut down our harmonic distortion, and were very pleased with
the results. All this is for obtaining information for our proof
of performence of the audio equipment at WANE.

Incidently we are on the air periodically, once a month,
with a frequency check with Peterkin Laboratories in Detriot, Mich-
igan, the primary standard in our area. The transmission is
scheduled on the third Wednesday of each month at 2:15 am, having
a duration of fifteen minutes. A modulated tone at approximately 500
cycles, varied every five minutes, with voice announcements at the
beginning and end of the period is used to complete our checks

Thanking you again, I am,

Yours truly,

Yt 7>

Wm Wallace Warren
Chief Engineer WANE
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